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Dear Promise Zone Committee: 

 

Gladwin County Board of Commissioners support the efforts of a “Promise Zone” that Northern Transformation, 

in conjunction with Michigan Works!, the East Michigan Council of Governments and Prima Civitas, is pursuing 

for Gladwin County and the surrounding five counties. 

 

Our county faces many difficult and uphill battles and whatever we can do to ease the strain on the county and its 

citizens is a welcome sight.  Unemployment, poverty and few job opportunities have put a strain on our resources.   

A designation in this effort will open doors for local business and job growth in our area. 

 

Gladwin County is committed to partner in a Promise Zone initiative and promoting all economic development 

that it may bring.  We look forward to working with you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Gladwin County Board of Commissioners 


